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10.6.2022 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope you had a good holiday and managed to 
settle back into the first week ok – it seems to have 
flown by! 
 
Top left we have children in Y5 taking part in an RE 
lesson all about commitment.  I am told there were lots 
of different opinions; all of them respectful and well 
considered.  Well done Y5s! 
 
Middle left we have had an overwhelming response to 
our Big Battery Collection; led and organised by our 
fantastic Eco-Council.  We are, so far, up to about 1100 
batteries collected which is amazing.  That’s 1100 
fewer batteries ending up on landfill so well done again 
to those who are making a difference.  The Eco-Council 
are currently working towards the Green Flag award – 
click on the link to find out more. 
 
Bottom left is a photo of our new tuck shop team in Y5.  
Before the holidays they had to apply for the job of 
Tuck Shop Operative (they had to complete an 
application form and everything!) and then those that 
were successful were recruited.  Day one and the 
queue (selling apples, oranges and pears) was 
enormous!  They have to order the stock, count the 
money and keep the customers happy – thus far they 
are doing a great job and they are learning some really 
useful enterprise skills. 
 
And finally, the PTFA have asked me to remind you to 
check the children’s bags tonight as there is a flyer 
going home about the Summer Fair.  In case you 
missed it, Saturday 2nd July: 2pm – 5pm.  Project D, 
Penalty Shootouts, Markeaton Bakeoff and lots and 
lots more to look forward to.   
 

I hope to see you all there  
 

Have a nice weekend 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
 
Children's Online Inclusive Bookstore | A New Chapter 

(anewchapterbooks.com) 
 
 

https://www.eco-schools.org.uk/about/eco-schools-green-flag-other-awards/
https://www.anewchapterbooks.com/shop?Wishlists+(All+Schools)=Markeaton+Primary+School
https://www.anewchapterbooks.com/shop?Wishlists+(All+Schools)=Markeaton+Primary+School

